
Subject: [Fwd: Illegal trail building]
Date: Wed, 01 Jun 2005 13:33:49 -0700

From: Brian Platts <bplatts@shaw.ca>
To: Corrie Kost <kost@triumf.ca>

Subject: Illegal trail building
Date: Wed, 01 Jun 2005 09:57:44 -0700

From: M E Craver <mecraver@shaw.ca>
To: Mayor and Council - DNV <Council@dnv.org>

CC: James Ridge <James_Ridge@dnv.org>, Susan_Rogers <Susan_Rogers@dnv.org>, Irwin Torry <Irwin_Torry@dnv.org>,
Jozsef Dioszeghy <Jozsef_Dioszeghy@dnv.org>, "FONVCA (E-mail)" <fonvca@fonvca.org>

Dear Mayor and Council:

Illegal trail building continues on LSCR (and Fromme...?) 

--Monica Craver--

LSCRstaff 
Happy Trails
 

 
 
Join Date: Jun 2003
Location: Lower Seymour Conservation Reserve
Posts: 30 

 Offline 
Aftertaste 2 

Staff have reported, after a call from a rider concerned with the future of riding on Seymour, that a new line has been established along
the old Aftertaste route. Although there is apparently some decent ladder work, the line heads right down the fall-line and will lead to
serious erosion if it is continued to be used. As mentioned numerous times before, un-authorized construction will be removed and this
new line will soon be gone.
__________________
www.gvrd.bc.ca/water/lscr.htm

derwood 
dirty white boy
 

 
 
Join Date: May 2004
Posts: 2,266 

 Offline 

Thank you,Chris......

not that I advocate illegal building,but the trail is well thought out from what I remember,and
much of it requirespedalling.....kinda sucked on the big bike.

The biggest mistake was posting the location on this site,though....now evry noob is going for a
look.
__________________
steady frontin' 
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LSCRstaff 
Happy Trails
 

 
 
Join Date: Jun 2003
Location: Lower Seymour
Conservation Reserve
Posts: 30 

 Offline 

Yes, the trail may be well built in parts and may contain some pedalling but it is still an
unauthorized trail that we had to destroy once before, it was not OK then and is not OK
now. Everyone knows that no new trails are to be built until the others are brought up to speed so
why must people keep testing the waters? we certainly have our hands very full trying to
convince "the powers that be" that the original trails should be kept as it is. It is not a very good
feeling tearing out some of the good hard work that people are putting into the trails, especially
as riders, but we also have a job to do if we are to keep mtn. biking alive and well on Seymour
and it involves removing unauthorized trails. The NSMBA along with many other voluteers have
been hard at work for a long while now on existing trails and right when it seems like we are
finally gaining on the overall goal we take a large step back like this. "secret trails" on the north
shore are not a easy thing to keep "secret" this should be obvious by now please help the cause
instead of working against it.  

Thank you.
__________________
www.gvrd.bc.ca/water/lscr.htm 

I am afraid that history tells us this kind of warning falls on deaf ears, ie. Dan Cowan, etc.
The rest of the postings can be found on this thread:
http://bb.nsmb.com/showthread.php?t=59700
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